
 

 

13th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

I am pleased to inform you that Mrs. Robinson will continue as the class teacher for Yellow Class for 
the remainder of the year.  

The children have settled in wonderfully with her, and I’m thrilled that we can now provide them 
with this consistency moving forward.  

When I first wrote to you in December, I hoped we could keep Mrs. Robinson in place to minimise 
disruption for the children. However, at that time, we were unable to guarantee that we could make 
the necessary adjustments "behind the scenes," so I didn't want to make any promises until we were 
certain. 

Thank you for your understanding during this time. 

 

Regards  

 

Mrs Ruth Vonk 

Headteacher of Meon Infant & Moorings Way Infant Schools 


